
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Stomal Therapy Week is an opportunity to highlight the crucial 
role of those who support people with stomas. 

Let's recognise the contribution made by families, carers, 
ostomy associations, industry, stoma support groups, stomal 

therapy nurses and other members of the health care team 
for empowering ostomates with knowledge, support and care. 

Expressing gratitude to the supporters of ostomates and 
acknowledging your invaluable role in providing emotional 

support, practical assistance and encouragement. Your 
contributions have not gone unnoticed and are deeply 

appreciated. 

 

 

Happy Stomal Therapy Week  
to all who make a difference ! 


